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President’s Message

It gives me a great pleasure to publicize the results of the 2000 FSM Census of
Population and Housing and to transmit to the people of Kosrae State Volume 1 of the
Kosrae State Census Report.

The people of the State of Kosrae and the citizens of the FSM are our single most
significant economic assets. The well-being of our citizens and that of our future
generations depends on better planning and sound decision-making process undertaken
today. These processes require full understanding and utilization of the Kosrae State
Census Report as an important development tool. The census data as contained in the
Report serve as benchmark information for both government and the private sector in
terms of planning, coordination and integration of essential social services with the
growing population. The census data also serve in large measures in our daily efforts for
developing domestic resources in a manner that would meet the aspirations of our
people, and would ensure that everyone equitably benefits from the highest possible
living standards. Nevertheless, the census monographs contain essential information
that permits policy makers and planners to establish direction and improvement
strategies in dealing with economic development to accommodate the ever-expanding
population.

| would also like to join the leaders at all levels of the government to express our
gratitude for the technical support provided by the United States Government
(Department of Interior) and the Secretariat of the Pacific Community for providing
financial and technical support for the 2000 FSM Census Project. It is extremely
important to extend special appreciation to Dr. Michael Levin from the U.S. Department
of Interior (International Program Center) and Mrs. Vilimaina Rakaseta from the
Secretariat of the Pacific Community for actively taking part in the planning and analysis
of data in the census project. Furthermore, | would like to extend special recognition to
the Secretary of the Department of Economic Affairs, the Honorable Sebastian L. Anefal
and the staff within the Division of Statistics for bringing the 2000 FSM Census Project to
a successful completion.

| would therefore encourage everyone to fully utilize the Kosrae State Census
Report for better planning of any programs related to the development and well being of
the State of Kosrae as well as the nation. Once again, the Office of the President wishes

to express its special thanks to you all by saying “Kam Margargad”, “Kinisou Chapur”,

“Kalahngan”, “and Kulo Malulap”. /
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